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Townsend, Erle

From: Donna Herczeg <donnaherczeg@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 7:22 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose forcing Maine citizens to purchase electric vehicles and also limiting gas powered. We were traveling cross 

country  recently in snow and every where states were warning the electric grids were pushed to the max trying to 

provide heat and that there could be blackouts. How could you charge your car? Also Lithium batteries are very toxic to 

produce and replace, and can blow up. We had a EV car in our neighborhood blow up and started the garage on fire.   

Trying to force this new technology on everyone is like putting the cart before the horse. 

 


